
 

Girls Basketball 
MGMSAL Region 
Champions 
The HMS Girls Basketball team defeated 
Monroe County on January 27th to win the 
MGMSAL Region Championship.  It was an 
exciting game that went back and forth for 3 
quarters.  The tigers made some key steals 
and key shots down the stretch to seal the 
deal.  Congratulations Tigers!! 

 

 
 

2021 Girls 
Basketball Region 
Champions! 



Boys Basketball 
MGMSAL Region 
Runner-Up 
The HMS Boys Basketball team had a much 
improved season that ended with a 6-2 
record and earning the second seed in the 
MGMSAL tournament. Unfortunately due to 
Covid-19 the boys had to be quarantined 
prior to the tournament beginning.  The boys 
were defeated in their last game by Upson 
Lee in Thomaston and later were notified of a 
positive case.  The league decided that due 
to the quarantine of 3 teams in the 
tournament that the season would end with 
the seeding of the tournament.  Upson Lee 
would be the Region Champion and 
Henderson would be the Region Runner-Up. 
Bitter sweet ending for the boys but a much 
improved season compared to last year. 
Congratulations Tigers!  Coach Bishop and 
Coach Smith picture to the right  with the 
trophy!  

HMS Wrestling Team- 
 
On Wednesday, the Henderson Middle 
School Wrestling Tigers took on Piedmont 
Middle School.  The Tigers ended the night 
victorious.  The following wrestlers wrestled 
two matches and won twice:  Waylon 
Withcher, Riley Hanson, Josh Duncan, and 
Zane Walker.  The following wrestlers 
wrestled once and won:  Cat DeCesare, 
Draven Beck, Weston Raney, Luke Bledsoe, 
and Lamar Gilroy.  The following wrestlers 
fought valiantly but fell just short:  Brandon 
Sokol, Adrian Fish, Kaden Barham, Derrick 
Adams, and Haley Bradford. 

 



 

Cheer 
HMS Cheerleaders 
Due to Covid-19, the cheerleaders had quite 
an eventful season when football first started. 
Once basketball season rolled around and 
things began to open up a little more our 
season was in full swing.  The girls have had 
the opportunity to build lasting friendships 
and truly pulled together as a squad.  The 
icing on the cake was being able to close out 
our season cheering on our Lady Tigers to a 
Championship victory. Go Tigers! 

 


